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The City of North Ridgeville will have three levy RENEWAL issues of existing taxes on the 
primary election ballot to be held March 17, 2020.  Briefly highlighted below you will find more 
information on each issue to make an informed decision at the polls.   

 
Issue #5:  Police Levy – renewal of an existing 1.95-mill tax levy for 
the purpose of providing and maintaining motor vehicles, 
communications, and other equipment used directly in the operation 
of the Police Department, including payment of salaries of permanent 
police personnel, for a period of five years.  This levy generates 
$1,509,317 in revenue annually. 

 
Issue #6:  Fire Levy – renewal of an existing 1.9-mill tax levy 
for the purpose of providing and maintaining fire apparatus, 
appliances and buildings and sites and for the payment of 
salaries for firefighters, for a period of five years.  This levy 
generates $1,470,616 in revenue annually. 

 
Issue #7:  Roads and Bridges Levy – renewal of an existing 1.9-mill 
tax levy for the purpose of general construction, reconstruction, 
resurfacing and repair of streets, roads and bridges, for a period of 
five years.  This levy generates $1,470,616 in revenue annually. 

 
These three levies combined generate $4,450,549 in 

property tax revenues to the city. It is imperative that the city renew all three 
levies to continue the services that the residents have come to expect and 
deserve.  Again, all three of these issues are renewal levies and NOT an 
additional tax increase.  

If you have any questions regarding these issues, please feel free to contact  
Mayor Kevin Corcoran at (440) 353-0811.   

Thank you in advance for your continuing support of these issues. 
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